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Speed limit change on Cobbitty Road, Cobbitty
from Wednesday 28 August 2024
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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharawal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands
on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.

Transport for NSW will make changes
to the existing speed limits on Cobbitty
Road, Cobbitty from Wednesday 28
August 2024 to improve driver, cyclist
and pedestrian safety.

What work are we doing?

In response to community concerns, Transport
has reviewed the current speed limit in this area.

Following this review, we will reduce the speed
limit on sections of Cobbitty Road between
Werombi Road and The Northern Road, Cobbitty.

This change will involve replacing existing speed
limit signs and road markings on Cobbitty Road,
Cobbitty for the following speed limit changes:

e asection of the current 60km/h area from 100
Cobbitty Road to 400 Cobbitty Road will be
reduced to 50 km/h

e asection of the current 80km/h area from 495
Cobbitty Road to The Northern Road will be
reduced to 60km/h.

When will we be working?

We will be on site for up to two day shifts for the
sign changes and two night shifts for the road
markings between Wednesday 28 August and
Friday 13 September, weather permitting.

The new speed limits will come into effect from
Wednesday 28 August 2024. Reducing these
speed limits is expected to improve safety for all
road users in the area.

Our day work hours will be between
7am and 6pm.

Our night work hours will be between
8pm and 5am.

No work will occur on Friday or Saturday night or
public holidays.

What this will mean for you and how will
we manage it?
Most of the work will not be noisy. However, we

will do everything we can to minimise our
impacts, including:

e turning off equipment and vehicles when they
are not in use

e using quieter equipment where possible.

Traffic changes

There will be temporary traffic changes to make
sure the work zone is safe. Lane closures and a
reduced speed limit of 40km/h will be in place for
the safety of road users and our workers.

Please keep to the speed limits and follow the
direction of traffic controllers and signs.

Transport thanks the community for their
patience while we complete this important work.
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Location of work area - Cobbitty Road, Cobbitty
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For languages other than English call 131 450
Arabic * Greek * Hindi - Mandarin * Viethnamese
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For the latest traffic updates: ol & SR o st & ferg TR Fan

Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or = 450\112&;"1?{3?} ——
download the app Live Traffic NSW IRENR B LUIMOEAIE S TR HBAARSS ~TLAB #8131 450

Dé c6 dich vu théng ngén cho cac ngén ngi khac tiéng
Anh, goi s6 131 450
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